
 

 

 Interboro School District 
Office of the Superintendent  

Memo 
To: Community 

From: Mrs. Bernadette C. Reiley, Superintendent 

Date: March 2, 2020 

Re: School Board Policy 918: Title I and Family Engagement – Advisory Board   

  

  

Reviewed on February 28, 2020 with Interboro’s Title I Parent Advisory Board.  Participants 
confirmed that policy included required components and is in an understandable format and 
language. No changes were recommended.  
 
Valerie A. Eckman, Ed.D. 
Director of Curriculum & Instruction 
Interboro School District  

 
For more information on Policy 918, Title I and Family Engagement, please visit our website 
at:  http://www.boarddocs.com/pa/interboro/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=AWKQBA686765 
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